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November 8, 2017 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am writing to invite you to participate in two opportunities to engage in dialogues with us and provide 
important feedback. 

School Community Conversations 

Our School Community Conversations will begin on November 9th, 2017, at 6:30 pm in the ConVal 
Library Learning Commons.  

The purpose of these conversations will be to share information about the work we are engaged in with 
our students, what we can do better to meet their needs, and what changes are being envisioned for the 
future. The meetings are open to all parents and staff.  

The focus of the first meeting will be to update you on our three goals for the year: 1:1 blended learning, 
the use of common assessments, and the building of a more comprehensive intervention system 
through TASC.  

BrightBytes Survey for Parents 

Please take about 10 mins to participate in a survey by BrightBytes about the use of technology by 
students and teachers at ConVal High School. The survey is district-sponsored, secure, and completely 
anonymous; it should take only about 10 mins to complete. 

Please follow these steps to get started: 

1. Open your browser (Explorer, Chrome, Firefox, Safari, Edge, etc.) and go to: http://bbyt.es. 
2. Click in the box and replace the five dots by typing in the ConVal-specific access code: VT2RC. 

3.  On the next screen (“Who is taking this questionnaire?”), select “Parents.” 
4.  Click inside the "Which school is this for?" box to get a list of participating schools, then click on 

"ConVal Regional High School." 
5. Click the “Start Questionnaire” button to begin the survey. 

Thank you for providing this important feedback! 

We hope to see you tomorrow, November 9th, in the ConVal Library Learning Commons at 6:30 pm. 

Sincerely, 
 
Gib West 


